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Addendum #2 

August 21, 2015 

 

The RFP Evaluation Panel is extending its review period and will complete their proposal evaluations no 

later than Tuesday, September 1, 2015. 

A Notice of Intent to Award will be published on Reynolds School District’s RFP website once the 

evaluation is completed and the successful proposer has been identified. 

 

Email RSD_RFP@rsd7.net with questions. 
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